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                                                  My name is Michael Tompkins, and I  
                                                  am seeking your support in the 2024  
                                                  election for Mayor. I grew up in Deep  

  Brook, graduating from both ARRA and  
  AWEC, and later from Acadia University  
  in 1991. In 1999 my late wife, Paula  
  Buxton, and I purchased a home in  
  Annapolis Royal where we raised our  
  four children. I have worked at the 

local Fairway Insurance office for 22 years as a Commercial Broker 
and recently the Commercial Manager.  
My Government service began as a Town Councillor from 2000 to 
2004, followed by a term as Mayor from 2012 to 2016. I then 
served as a Councillor from 2020 to 2022 and have been Deputy 
Mayor since 2022. During my tenure as Mayor, I led key projects: 
redeveloping the boardwalk, updating the Town emblem, 
integrating Valley Waste into town, creating the Marketing and 
Economic Development Committee, and redeveloping the 
Academy into a Condo and Community Hub we have today. 
These efforts were aimed at improving our community for 
residents and future generations. As Mayor, I am committed to 
addressing our town's major issues and enhancing its 
sustainability. The Expansion of the Town  borders,  Resolving the  
wharf   and looking at opportunities for our  water  front,  



developing  the  60 + acres  of Town land  and  lake   in Lequille, 
and   finalizing the   idea of a sea  wall.   To name just a   few of the 
issues. 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 


